

Weld County, Colorado

OFFICE OF

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

GREELEY, COLORADO

April 8, 1942

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I wish to thank you for the materials you so kindly sent for the consideration of our physical education program committee. I am sure this will be of great assistance to us in our work.

I shall return the booklet issued by the Kansas Department of Education, as soon as the committee members have studied it.

Thanking you again for your cooperation, I am

Very truly yours,

County Supt. of Schools

Milliam S. Hunt

WSH:m